Board of Health Minutes
April 3rd, 2017

1. The ABOH Meeting convened at 6:31 PM with the following members present Patrick Durkee (acting
chair), Scott Sibley, Dr. John McLaughlin and Rick Metcalf of NABOIL

2. The agenda dated April 3rd, 2017 with one addition 399 Ashby Rd permit VOTED and ALL
APPROVED,

3. Minuies dated March 13th, 2017 VOTED and ALL APPROVED.
4. Reviewed correspondence.

5. Septic permits approved:
a. 247 Russell Hill Rd — Thomas Flanagan
b. 399 Ashby Rd

6. 6:35pm, 179 Cashman Hill Rd, variance for reserve to be located between field VOTED anc! ALL
APPROVED L o

7. 6:40pm, 35 Sherbert Rd, Northland Eng. Variances as presented in Exhibit A motioned VOTED and
ALL APPROVED

8. 6:45pm, 67 Harris Rd, Northland Eng. Variances as presented in Exhibit B mottoned VOTED and ALL
APPROVED

9. David Murphy, 216 Lake Road, discussion participants Jeff Allard and David Murphy. Installer has 30
days from last inspection to sign off on “as built”, this has not happened yet. Extension on food permit
until April 17th VOTED and ALL APPROVED

10. Judie O’Donnell, Wachusett Medical Reserve Corp. Board presented with handout explaining the
benefits of this volunteer organization and probed for ways they can be of service to our community.,

The ABOH April 3rd, 2017 meeting adjourned at 7:27 PM.

Respectfully submitted,
Scott Sibley
Acting Secretary, ABOH




